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Dear Roseway Heights Community,

Please join me in welcoming Jeremy Cohen as the new principal of Roseway Heights School. 
He succeeds Sarah Lewins who was named the principal of Rieke Elementary. 

 For the last two years, Jeremy has served as an Assistant Principal at Beach. He speaks Spanish 
and brings experience with Beach’s dual language immersion program. In 2013 Jeremy served 
as Rigler’s Student Management Specialist. While at Beach and Rigler he helped reinforce 
ongoing restorative practices, which led to the overall reduction of exclusionary discipline, 
including a dramatic change for students of color. Jeremy also chaired the Positive Behavioral 
Interventions and Supports team (PBIS) and served on the administrative Equity team and 
led School Climate work. He is an advocate for all voices in the community.

He comes to Roseway Heights with an extensive 20-year career in education as an 
administrator and primarily as an English teacher with middle school, high school and 
college students across the country including at the University of Oregon and New Mexico 
State University. As an administrator Jeremy led schools in data-based, targeted interventions 
for struggling learners and led a content specialist team in the creation of Common Core 
aligned teaching.

He has been helping students and families at Beach with the ongoing K-8 to K-5 transition. 
Jeremy’s goal for Roseway Heights is to make sure next year is acknowledged as a special 
year, an opportunity to both recognize the end of the K-8 and create a coherent vision 
for the emerging RWH middle school and K-5. His objective for RWH is to listen to the 
community, staff and students and help them create a plan for next year and for the new 
configurations.  

Jeremy is a busy father with two daughters, ages 5 and 10. He is an avid bike commuter, rock 
climber and loves to travel.  

Please join me in congratulating Principal Cohen.

 
Carole Smith 
Superintendent

PPS Language Line 

Español (503) 916-3582 
Si usted tiene alguna pregunta 
acerca de este o cualquier 
otro documento que usted 
reciba de las Escuelas Públicas 
de Portland, por favor 
comuníquese con la Línea de 
Lenguajes de PPS para recibir 
una explicación en su idioma.

Tiếng Việt (503) 916-3584 
Nếu quý vị có bất cứ thắc mắc 
gì về văn thư này hoặc về tài 
liệu nào nhận được từ Sở Học 
Chánh Portland, xin vui lòng 
liên lạc đường dây điện thoại 
ngôn ngữ “Language Line” để 
được giải thích bằng tiếng Việt. 

中文 (503) 916-3585 
假如您有任何疑問有關波特蘭
公立學校寄給您的文件, 請聯
略波特蘭公立學校的語言電話
介時將有職員為您解答問題

Soomaaliga (503) 916-3586 
Haddii aad hayso wax su’aalo 
ku saabsan tani ama wixii 
waraaqo ee aad ka hesho 
Dugsiyada Dadweynaha 
Portland, fadlan waxaad la 
xidhiidhaa khadka Luqadaha 
Dadweynaha Dadweynaha 
Portland si uu kuugu sharxo 
luqadaada.

Русский (503) 916-3583 
Ecли у вас есть какие-либо 
вопросы по этому или 
какому –либо другому 
документу, полученному 
из Портленского 
государственного школьного 
округа (PPS), пожалуйста, 
позвоните на русскую 
линию PPS, чтобы получить 
объяснение на вашем языке.


